Notice for M.B.B.S students

The hostel room allotment procedure for M.B.B.S
students will commence on 1st September 2018.
Students who wish to avail hostel facilities should
contact office of the warden and finish all
formalities latest by 5.00 pm on 31 September
2018.

(Hostel facilities includes twin sharing room with
attached toilets, bed with mattress, study table,
chair and almirah)

For any queries related to hostel allotment procedure
please contact:

Wardens
Boys Hostel:- Dr. Vineet Gohiya +919755583137

Girls Hostel:- Dr. Seema Sutay +910827245215

Assistant Wardens
Boys Hostel:- Dr. Satish Chandel +91812004544 1

Dr. Pratik Akhani +919429665389
Girls Hostel:- Dr. Rashmi Yadav +918808450880
Dr. Purti Agrawal +917869141334
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